
 

 

         Date: 10th September, 2025 

 

Hearty Congratulations Team DJSCE 

 

We are pleased to inform everyone that our college (DJSCE) has been ranked once again 

amongst the Top 300 institutions of the country in the National Institutional Ranking 

Framework (NIRF) 2025, conducted by the Ministry of Education, Govt. of India. Only six 

engineering institutes from Mumbai have made it to the list of Top 300 institutes in India. 

They are IIT Bombay – Ranked 3rd, ICT - Ranked 41st and further, VJTI, SVKM’s NMIMS, 

SVKM’s Dwarkadas J Sanghvi College of Engineering and D. Y. Patil Vidyapeeth, 

Mumbai amongst the Top 300. 

 
Congratulations to everyone, who is a part of Team DJSCE. With the support and best 

wishes of all our stakeholders, further efforts will be made to keep moving up in the NIRF 

rankings in the future. 

 
We sincerely thank all our well-wishers! 

 

Warm regards & good wishes! 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

               (Principal) 


